
City of Fort Lauderdale

 
COMMUNITY APPEARANCE BOARD 

REGULAR MEETING NOTICE 
 

CHANGE OF DATE 
 

 

The Community Appearance Board is changing the 
date of its regular monthly meeting scheduled for  

Wednesday, November 11, 2009.  
 

 The new meeting date is  
Tuesday, November 10, 2009 at 5:30 p.m. 

 
The meeting will still be held in its originally 

scheduled location at City Hall on the 8th Floor. 
 

 
Greg Stuart, Chair 
(954) 568-3884 

 
Marilyn Mammano, Vice Chair 

(954) 760-9224 
 

Rick Murphy, Secretary/Treasurer 
(954) 462-3924 

 
Ryan Paton, Community Outreach Coordinator 

(954) 533-2024 
 

Linda Gee, Liaison 
(954) 828-7896 

 


